SUNRISE FRESH BRIED FRUIT

JANUARY 2021

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Happy 2021! We hope that you and your family have enjoyed the holiday season, and are ready to make the most of the new year!

We know that many of you are still spending a lot more time generally 'staying in', so we wanted to invite you to check out our Recipe page on Sunrisefresh.com to see some of our favorite uses for our fruits- like our chocolate cherry cupcakes- you might find something that you and your family would enjoy!





We are excited to continue serving you in 2021, and wanted to touch base on our lead times (currently we are 3-4 weeks out), so that you can submit your POs with that in mind.

We look forward to all that 2021 has to bring, and are excited to share new products and pricing with you in the near future!

> Sincerely, The Sunrise Fresh Team